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December 10, 19052

(=
Hon,. Arne Tollshgg/

fuditor o e /&_2 cu @«—-‘? —
YeKenzie County ‘ a

Watford City, North Dakota Q. o.
V. a8

Dear Mr., Tollefson:

Your letter of December 2 has reached me
and I am happy to have a copy of the resolution of the Board
of MeKenzie County Commigsioners relative to the construetio..
of a road from the Fort Berthold Indian Reservation to connect
with NO; ?3o

You may be assured I will do evervthing I
pogsibly can in this matter and as soon as I have additional
information, you willbbe hearing from me again,

' With my kindest regards and every good wish,
I am

Sincerely,

WLemjt
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